

Rosie Cooper MP

Labour MP for West Lancashire House of Commons London SW1A 0AA

Mr Neil Crothall Secretary CWU Great Western Branch BT CTE Marsh Street Bristol BS1 4BW GD/ZA53493

4 December 2020

Dear Mr Crothall.

Thank you for contacting me raising your concerns about BT redundancies.

Please find attached correspondence I have received from Ms Jane Wood, UK Nations and Regions Director at BT Group and Mr Matt Warman MP, Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Digital Infrastructure at the Department for Digital, Communications. Media and Sport in relation to this.

Having also submitted Parliamentary Questions to both DCMS and DBEIS, Parliament's Table Office have ruled them out of order stating:

"it does not engage Government responsibilities - BT Group plc (trading as BT) is a public limited company no Gov responsibility for issues relating to their staffing."

I hope you find this response helpful.

Yours sincerely,

ROSIE COOPER MP WEST LANCASHIRE

CC Mr Carl Webb, Regional Secretary, CWU North West